HARGRAVE ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING, INC.

Site Assessment / Remediation

September 22, 1993

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to write this letter of reference on behalf of Mr.
Gerry D. Beckett. He has worked with our company on numerous
projects and I have always found his work to be exemplary. His
attention to detail has given us valued material that will be of
use to the firm now and in the future.

Gerry takes pride in his work and conducts himself 1in a
professional manner. His easy-going character makes working with
him a pleasant experience for all.

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

HARGRAVE ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING, INC.

Chuck Hargrave
Hydrogeologist
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